Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net Roding Valley

Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks

27th November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to tell you about some changes in the leadership at Roding Valley High School.

Miss Dyer has been promoted to Acting Deputy Headteacher, during Mr Cheema's approved absence. Mr Price has been promoted to Acting Assistant Headteacher and Miss Edwards has been promoted to Year Progress Leader for Year 7.

Mr Price will continue to fully support the Year 7 cohort and work alongside Miss Edwards. However, she will be leading on student progress and welfare for that year group going forward.

As always your child's form tutor should always be the first point of contact, but you should feel free to contact any member of staff about any concerns you may have.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs S Jenner Headteacher



















